
 

 

US Terminal Handling Increase – to and from US Ports and Points 
Effective June 15, 2025 

Colombia, Peru and Ecuador 
 
 

TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 
Please be advised that effective June 15, 2025 a US Terminal Handling Increase will be 
applicable between US Ports and Colombia, Peru and Ecuador in the following amounts: 
 
 
SOUTHBOUND: 
  

 Current Effective June 15, 2025 
20' CT/FR/OT/RF $75.00 $100.00 
40' CT/FR/OT/RF $75.00 $100.00 
45' CT $75.00 $100.00 

 
NORTHBOUND: 
  
 Current Effective June 15, 2025 
20' CT/FR/OT/RF $175.00 $200.00 
40' CT/FR/OT/RF $175.00 $200.00 
45' CT $175.00 $200.00 

 
 
 
 

King Ocean thanks you for your continued support. 
 
    For more information please check our website: www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at: 
 

Miami: 305.591.7595  

http://www.kingocean.com/

